
Utica Athletic Boosters – February 20th, 2025 

The Utica Athletic Boosters Meeting on February 20th, 2025 was called to order at 

7:08pm at Utica High School, Room 107.   

Attendance – Danielle McInturff, Heather Hampshire, Tyler Keith, Brian Radabaugh, 

Joe Beavbien, CJ Tilley, Deb Paxton, Lisa Ritzer, Jessica Krueger, Jennifer Wygle 

The Treasurer report - $50,165.53 Paid pop and food license. 

JR Rine made a motion to approve the December 19th, 2024, meeting minutes and 

Jessica Krueger seconded the motion.  Minutes of last meeting were approved.  

Concessions Report: April 7th is the Donkey Basketball game hosted by Utica.  Since 

January 1st, 2025 the new square has brought in $4,967.00 in credit cards. 

Committee Report:   

1.  Quarter Auction – Brought in roughly $2,100.00.  Hampshire’s to be reimbursed 

for the the purchase of the extra pizzas bought.  Plan to keep the event family 

friendly.  

2. Scrap metal drive to Crispins is February to May.  March 22nd thru 24th, there will be 

a dumpster at the High school for scrap metal. 

3. Gun Bash – March 15th from noon to 5pm @ Freddies. 

4. Golf Outing – June 6th.  JR Rine made a motion to set date for June 6th and Jen 

Wygle seconded the motion. 

5. Steak Dinner will be August 1st. 

6. 50/50 tickets sold during basketball games brought in $595.00 

7. Food Truck idea is still a possibility 

8. Scoreboard sponsorships need paid by volleyball season 

Athletic Director Report:  Need around $18,000.00 to finish weight room refurbishment,  

Sports teams paid $8,800.00 out of their accounts to get the project started. 

Old Business:  Track pads were picked up and ready for track season. 

New Business: None 

Coaches Reports: Lisa Ritzer, Volleyball coach requested new uniforms costing 

$3,337.00.  2nd reading was done.  Danielle McInturff made a motion to purchase the 

volleyball uniforms and Heather Hampshire second the motion. Motion carried. 

Tyler Keith, Baseball coach requested funds to help take the team to Alabama over 

spring break for a tournament.  Danielle McInturff made a motion to pay $80 per player 

going to help cover costs.  Deb Paxton seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Bowling was reimbursed $282.23, voted on via text message by the executive 

committee. 

Next meeting is Thursday, March 20th, 2025, at 7 pm in room 107 of the high school.   



Jessica Krueger made a motion to adjourn the meeting and  Danielle McInturff 

seconded the motion. 


